
My family and I are residents of the Eastside foothills Of Ukiah. We are very concerned that adequate funding will be 

granted to the fire safe Council to allow it to continue mitigation work to address to  the very real threat of wildfires in 

the area. We ask that you fund council with at least $50,000-which of itself would be a 50% cut from last year’s 

funding but seems to us to be the minimum needed to actually Have an impact. Thank you very much  

Judy and Rob Rushton and family 


